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Congratulations on 10 years of cleaner 
air, clearer lungs and a healthier city. 
New York City is celebrating the 10-year anniversary of the Smoke-Free Air Act. It’s been 

good for health and business to make our workplaces, including bars and restaurants, 

smoke-free. Special thanks to Mayor Bloomberg and the New York City Council for 

taking this historic step to keep New Yorkers living longer and breathing easier.

Let’s continue to lead the fight against tobacco, which is still the number one cause of 

preventable death.

Learn more at NYCSmokeFree.org


